
TAYLOR to build 13,000 s/f addition for Zweigle’s with Greater
Living Arch.
February 04, 2020 - Upstate New York

Rochester, NY TAYLOR, a leading regional commercial general contractor, has been awarded the
construction contract for the initial phase of a facility expansion for Zweigle’s at their 651 North
Plymouth Ave. 

TAYLOR is teaming with Greater Living Architecture, P.C. to create a one-story, 13,000 s/f building
addition, adjacent to the existing multi-story manufacturing plant. 

Construction work is underway, with completion of Phase 1 slated in the fall. The overall expansion
is expected to be completed in the fall of 2022.

“Having completed dozens of projects over the past 35 years with Zweigle’s, we are eager to
support their expansion at this facility once again” said TAYLOR President, Karl Schuler. “We are
pleased to maintain a relationship with the fifth-generation, family owned Rochester cornerstone as
they continue nearly 140 years of quality products and service.”

Following renovations to the existing facility on North Plymouth Ave., the Zweigle’s expansion will
include a new raw material cooler, food prep area, kitchen, and storage area during the initial phase
and the 13,000 s/f addition. Overall expansion is planning for around 30,000 s/f and a creation of up
to 33 new jobs.
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